
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
            2nd June 2025 
 
Re: Friday 6th June 2025 – Eid Ul-Adha 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. 

For all Muslim families, I would like to wish you all Eid Mubarak.   

As Eid Ul-Adha 2025 falls on Friday 6th June, the school will close to all students in Year 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 
to support families being together at this religious time. 

However, students in Year 11 and Year 13 will still need to attend school in order to sit their scheduled 
GCSE and A Level exams. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Z Chowdhury 
Head of School 


